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74 King Street          Saint Augustine, FL 32084          (904) 829-6481 

 

March 30, 2023 

 

Re: Peter Hartley Recommendation 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I would like to direct your attention toward a remarkable young man, Peter Hartley, and recommend him for 

whichever suitable position he seeks. Peter is a current student in my Introduction to Poetry Writing course at 

Flagler College this semester, and for the past two years he has been the sound technician for the monthly open 

mic I run, as well as providing our audio-visual needs for various other English Department events. Considering 

Peter’s academic performance, and technical acumen as audio-visual support personnel, among other fine 

qualities as outlined below, I highly recommend him.  

 

Peter is demonstrating quality work throughout the present semester in my class. From the beginning, he has 

been attentive and engaged, and the written work he produces displays determined effort, careful consideration, 

and creativity. All of Peter’s assignments have been turned in on time, and he has never missed a class. His 

classmates enjoy his commentary and value his opinion, and he has made several friends in my class. He is 

intelligent, personable, and helpful to his classmates, and treats everyone, no matter their background, with 

respect. One thing that impresses me about Peter is that he is always generous with his time, and eager to 

support his classmates. He is an integral part of our class, and we all admire his open-mindedness, empathy, and 

sense of humor.  

 

I have relied on Peter extensively for audio-visual support for open mic and other events, such as author 

readings, launch parties, presentations, and the like. He is polite, and responds to requests for support 

immediately, shows up early, and has the experience to run events without difficulty. His affability and 

reliability make him a favorite among students and faculty alike. I would hire Peter without hesitation for any 

such position.  

 

I believe Peter would make an outstanding addition to any organization, and that you would find him to be not 

only personable, and kind, but a superb employee. There is no doubt in my mind that Peter is going to 

accomplish wonderful things in life, and I sincerely hope you will offer him the chance to do so. Please let me 

know if you have any further questions. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Lauren Tivey 
 

Lauren Tivey, MFA 

Coordinator, English for Academic Purposes Center 

Visiting Lecturer, Dept. of English 


